
Skokie Park District 
 

NOTICE OF BIDDING - CARPETING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Skokie Park District is accepting bids for carpeting in the 
Devonshire Cultural Center. Bid specifications are available at 9300 Weber Place, Skokie, IL 
60077 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
Bids will be received until Tuesday, September 10, 2013 at 10 a.m., at which time the bids will 
be opened and publicly read.  All bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Bid for 
Carpeting at Devonshire Cultural Center”  and addressed to Jon Marquardt, Skokie Park 
District, 9300 Weber Place, Skokie, IL 60077. 
 
The Board of Park Commissioners of the Skokie Park District, Cook County, Illinois reserves the 
right to reject any or all bids or portions thereof. 
 
Please direct questions to Jon Marquardt, Assistant Superintendent of Recreation at 
jrmarquardt@skokieparks.org or at (847) 929-8520. 
 

 

mailto:jrmarquardt@skokieparks.org

